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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONER
FLORIDA’S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street e P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us

July 10, 2020

MEMORANDUM
TO: Chair Bryan Lober, Commissioner District 2

RE: Item L.4., Letter of Support for Economic Development Commission of Florida's
Space Coast (EDC)

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on July 9, 2020, authorized you
to sign a letter of support for a proposal that is covered by a Non-disclosure Agreement
with the EDC, with no cost to the County, to help further that project on behalf of the
Board.
Upon execution of the letter, please provide a fully-executed letter to this office for
inclusion in the official minutes.
Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SCOT"?LLIS, CLERK
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Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

cc. Each Commissioner
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